

SSR2 Subgroup: DNS SSR

Meeting 1

21 July 2017



Agenda

- ⦿ Share thoughts on work items & scope document (see document Geoff circulated on subgroup list)
 - Is this a useful structure to use to organize this activity?
 - What is missing from this list?
 - Is there anything here that is perhaps out of scope?
 - Is this an achievable agenda for the study?
- ⦿ Discuss regular call time slot & determine frequency
- ⦿ AoB